

Meeting on 4th Feb 2018 at Club House Lawn

- | | | |
|----|----------------|--------------|
| ① | Radhika Anand | R. d. |
| ② | Ashok Lahoty | Ashok |
| ③ | ANURAG KALIA | AK. |
| ④ | SATISH RAYAN | S. R. |
| 5. | ASHOK TACKER | A. T. |
| 6 | Nitisha Gupta | N. G. |
| 7. | V. R. RAGHAVAN | V. R. |
| 8. | Sunnanda Mor | Sunnanda Mor |

Minutes of the RRRA meeting on 4th Feb 2018

1. RR1 Lifts - constant follow-up on the lifts whatsApp group
2. New team proposed from April 2018 - DP Singh (President), Anurag Kalia (Vice President), Sunnanda Mor (Secretary) and Ashok Lahoty (Treasurer)
3. Bye Laws - to be finalized. Include point that new office bearers should only be from the current executive committee only.
4. SIS - to schedule a meeting with SIS to sort issue about amount deducted against their December bill due to non compliance with biometric attendance.
5. RRRA office - to be decided and RRRA address to changed to it.
6. Water conservation - RO waste water to be collected - Recommendation modality to be worked out by Radhika
7. Terrace Access - law and safety - Radhika
8. Holi - whether to use the pool or not? --